U of A Ag Club General Meeting Minutes
Wednesday, January 6, 2010
Ag For 113
President Monika Ross called the meeting to order at 5:03pm.
There were 53 members present.
Officer Reports
Secretary
Bronwen read the minutes and moved that the minutes be adopted as read. Spanish seconded; carried. 
Chief Financial Officer
Mark reported that the current balance was $37,186. Mark asked that mini directors see him after the meeting if they had any outstanding expenses. 
VP Social
Aggies of the month are Cara Oakley and Dexter. Pit lounger of the month is Travis Jones. There is a fundraiser at Oil City this Thursday. 
VP External
Rock the Farm is Jan 22-24 at the Mayfield. The cost is $150 but the faculty may cover part or all of it. Please talk to Monika or Sydney if you are interested.
VP Academic
A sheet will be posted in the Pit for anyone looking to buy or sell textbooks.
Public Relations
The clothing order has been placed. 
4th Year Rep
The MacGregor Smith speaking competition is the Wednesday of ALES week, January 27. The deadline to submit papers is Wednesday January 13. 1st place is $500, 2nd is $300, and 3rd is $200.
 
3rd Year Rep
An email will be sent out about grad photos. The hypnotist will be February 4. We are not paying him because he wants to videotape the event for his promotions. Tickets are $10 and we need 300-350 people.
2nd Year Rep
NTR
1st Year Rep
Spanish reported that it was his birthday. He will be doing the bulletin board this week.  
Ladies´ Sports
The first hockey game is tomorrow. The ENCS girls will not be playing with us this semester.
Men´s Sports
Skylar will talk to Ashley about a co-rec basketball team and send out an email. 
Bar None Directors
The profit from Bar None 2009 was just over $10,000.  We will be able to donate $5,000 or $6,000 to STARS. An exact amount will be chosen when all of the numbers are in. Thank you to everyone who helped out. Thank you to Thomas at OCR for all his support and sponsorship.
Old Business
ALES Formal
There will be an ALES formal organized by the FSA on Friday January 29. 
Curling Weekend
Curling is the first weekend in February at Waskatenau. The theme is holidays of the year. There will be a sheet in the Pit to sign up teams of four. It was proposed that we play hockey.
New Business
Donation to Food Bank
Ingrid moved that we donate $200 of the proceeds from the Christmas dinner to the Campus Food Bank. Mark seconded. Carried.
Bar None Directors
Speeches and elections for 2010 Bar None Directors will be held at the February meeting. Nominations forms will be available in the Pit in the last week of January. An email will be sent out with more information. 
Billy Bob´s 
Billy Bob´s agreed to honour our Ranch cards until the end of December 2009, but since the new cards have not yet been made, our Ag Club cards will get us no cover and two drink tickets tonight.
The next meeting will be Wednesday February 3, 2010 at 5:00 in Ag For 113. 
Fawn moved that the meeting be adjourned at 5:19pm. 
